
Please join Indy DPW staff to view plans and information related to replacing the 
Westfield Blvd. bridge over the IWC Canal. The $1.6 million project will replace the 
existing bridge over the Canal at Westfield Blvd. with a new single-span three-
sided arch bridge, railings and a sidewalk. The existing concrete bridge base will 
remain intact. The work will also repair and stabilize the northwest canal bank. 
Construction should begin in Winter 2022 with completion expected in Summer 
2023. This project is coordinating with the Broad Ripple Avenue closure to ensure 
Broad Ripple remains accessible throughout each project.

Learn more at www.indy.gov./activity/major-transportation-projects.

All DPW meeting locations are accessible to persons with disabilities. 
For special accommodations or questions, contact Lane.Wolf@indy.gov or call 

317-854-8553 within 24 hours of the event.

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE: BR-11-003 Westfield 
Blvd. Bridge over IWC Canal
Wednesday, August 24, 2022 | 6 - 7:30 P.M. 
Indianapolis Art Center
820 E 67th St. Indianapolis, IN 46220



1200 S MADISON AVE
SUITE 200
INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46225




